

1 3 AUG 2020

PresidentRowan Astbury Ph – 0428 883 102SecretaryBrady Cowcher Ph – 0419 959 778TreasurerMelissa Martin Ph – 0400 684 282

Wickepin Football Club PO Box 125 WICKEPIN WA 6370 ABN: 52 873 660 891 wickepinfc@live.com.au

12 August 2020

Mr Mark Hook Chief Executive Officer Shire of Wickepin c/o Post Office WICKEPIN WA 6370

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the Wickepin Football Club, we wish to request permission for a semi-permanent structure to be erected at the Wickepin Community Centre to hold our honour boards.

Currently, the two honour boards are housed at the Wickepin Hotel and after many years above the fireplace are in dire need of refurbishment. Our plan is to have both boards refurbished and hopefully, with your approval, have them on display at the clubrooms during football season.

We are still in the early stages of research into how they can be displayed but wish to have your permission before going ahead with our plan.

Please call me with any queries you may have and we look forward to your reply.

Kind regards

**Brady Cowcher** 

Wickepin Football Club Secretary